
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

From:  Dario Pirotta  

Director, MATSEC Support Unit 

 

To:  College Principals 

  Heads of School 

 

Subject: SEC English Language – Listening Comprehension 

 

Date:  27th November 2019 

 

MATSEC would like to inform heads of school that the listening comprehension component for SEC English Language 

will no longer be conducted by live speakers. As from the Main Session of 2020, candidates will be listening to a 

recorded text. 

A sample of a recorded text has been uploaded on the MATSEC website and may be accessed through this link: 

https://www.um.edu.mt/matsec/assessment/specimen/secspecimen 

For further information, kindly contact us on matsec@um.edu.mt 
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